Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Ecosystems Research and Development Bureau
Forest and Wetland Research, Development and Extension Center
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September 20, 2021

MEMORANDUM * Eoop-rwinic )
| RELEASE
FOR : The Regional Executive Director RELEASED
DENR-MIMAROPA Region o3
Roxas Boulevard, Ermita, Manila !"‘ ATE: B2 7ipiE

o-.‘,

THRU: Ricardo R. Natividad o
Protected Area Superintendent

Naujan Lake National Park

FROM : The Head
FWRDEC
Maharlika, Bislig City
SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR A COPY OF ASSESSMENT RESULTS

(TROPICAL PEATLAND ASSESSMENT SHEET AND
WETLAND ASSESSMENT SHEET)

The ERDB - Forest and Wetland Research, Development and Extension
Center is mandated to conduct R&D which focuses on the pressing concerns on
forest and wetland ecosystems. The center has an on-going project “Updating of
Profile/ Status of Priority Peatlands in the Philippines” which aims to
determine/update the status and extent of priority peatlands in the country
including the Bambanin and Kisloyan Peatland in Oriental Mindoro.

With this, may we request for a copy of assessment results (Tropical
Peatland Assessment Sheet & Wetland Assessment Sheet) conducted in the area
or any available studies concerning the peatland indicating important
information such as:

Size and location of the peatlands;
Shapefiles and maps of the peatlands; and
Socio-demographic profile of the communities within the peatland area

The requested documents will serve as secondary data and significant
reference in the project implementation. Any information can be emailed to
fwrdecwetland2019@gmail.com. You may contact For. Joel B. Orella, project
leader, through his mobile number 0910-031-8403.

For consideration and approval.
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CONRADO B. QUEZ

Mabharlika, Bislig City, Surigao del Sur
Mobile No: 0917-703-0253
E-mail: erdbfwrdecgov(@gmail com



